
 KNOCKMORE PRIMARY SCHOOL    
                             April 2018 

 
NUT ALLERGY / PINEAPPLE ALLERGY – IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Please remember that Knockmore Primary School is a Nut/Pineapple free zone. 

Thank you. 

 
 

                    Welcome back!     
 

 

 

 

We hope you had a great Easter Break  

 

 

School Closures 

School will be closed on Bank Holiday Monday 7th and Monday 28th May. We will 

also be closed Tuesday 29th May for Staff Development. 

 

 

Healthy Break and Milk Money  

Healthy break money (£5) for May and Milk Money (£8.82) for May & June is due no later than 2pm 

on Wednesday 25th April.  

 

C.K Coaching 

The Primary School Tournament hosted by C.K.Coaching was held on Friday 23rd March. Over 150 

Children participated in the Tournament. CONGRATULATIONS to Knockmore who were the P6/P7 

Overall winners and Corey O’Toole who was awarded ‘Man of the Match’  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 September 2018 

Parents will be notified at end of this month of places for September 2018 and we look forward to 

welcoming the new pupils to Knockmore Primary School. A short information meeting will be held this 

term-details to follow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Fundraising 

A Gala Ball Fundraising Event was held on Saturday 24th March in the Clayton Hotel Belfast. The 

whole evening was organised and hosted by parents of Max Russell (SCU2).  

Autism NI, Mountain Rescue and Knockmore Primary School all benefitted from the evening. The 

Pupils, Parents and Staff would like to extend their thanks and greatest appreciation to Mr Jim 

Russell and Mrs Nicola Russell for the wonderful gift of £2000.00 towards School Funds. 

 

Doughnut Day 

Lots of lovely tasty doughnuts were bought and scoffed during our annual 

Doughnut Day on Thursday 22nd March, Raising £295.00 for School Funds.  

 

Easter Hamper 

Congratulations to Carter Knox who won the Easter Basket – we hope you enjoyed (and 

shared!) some of the lovely chocolate over the Easter holidays.   A total of £122.00 was 

raised for Action Cancer. Thank you to all those who contributed to this fundraising 

event. 

 

Annual Report 

Computer based standardised testing will be carried out in May and an Annual Report will be issued in 

June. This will update you on your Child’s progress during the year in all areas of the curriculum. 

 

 

Swimming 

Swimming for year 5 commences Friday 20th April. Please note swimming costs £2.20 per week. 

 

 

Child Protection 

The pupils are the foundation of Knockmore and their protection is paramount. 

We aim to provide everyone within our school community the opportunity to work and learn in a safe, 

happy, secure and caring environment. 

The Designated Teacher for Child Protection is   

  Mr David Cunningham and the Deputy Designated 

Teacher is Ms Andrea Hardwick. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 

Tuesday 1st May-Friday 4th May       Yr7 Residential  

Monday 7th May                  -            School closed (Bank Holiday) 

Friday  18th May                 -             No Swimming  

Monday 28th May                -             School Closed (Bank Holiday) 

Tuesday 29th May               -             School Closed (Staff Development Day) 

 

 


